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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you very much to the families who attended our Year 11 Parent/Carer information session this week. Lots of 
information was covered.  
 
The presentations from all recent information evenings are now available on our website: 
https://pcsa.org.uk/parentcarer-information-evenings  
 
Friends of Priory 
 
A reminder to ‘save the date’ for 28 September 2023! We 
hope to see lots of you there. 
 
We are a supportive group of parents and staff who meet 
regularly and explore ways to add value to the school through 
a collaborative approach. Some of the ways we support the 
school are through fund raising and events organisation to 
benefit our students and enhance a sense of fun and 
community. 
 
The Friends of Priory are next meeting on Thursday 9 
November at 6pm. 
 
Head to the Friends of Priory School Facebook Group to get 
involved!  
 
Information regarding young people accessing pornography 
 
We are more and more aware of young children accessing 
pornography online and there is a lot of work taking place in 
school to better educate our students around healthy 
relationships and so on. We also rely on the support of 
parents/carers having honest conversations with their 
children in regards to the content they are accessing on their mobile phones. 
 
Please spend some time having a read at this recent article: 
https://www.theguardian.com/society/2023/sep/13/adults-are-terrified-of-talking-to-us-about-it-10-things-i-
learned-from-children-about-pornography  
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P6 KS3 Enrichment Timetable 
 
Our KS3 P6 enrichment timetable is now here! There are loads of great activities on offer! We have shared this on 
our Facebook and Twitter. You can also view it on our website: https://pcsa.org.uk/school-calendar-1  
 
Weston Links 
 
Along with this bulletin, we have shared with you September’s issue of Weston Links. There is lots of useful 
information on there, along with upcoming events taking place in the local area. 
 
Careers Bulletin 
 
We have also shared the October Careers Bulletin with you. Slightly early but there are lots of great activities coming 
up over the next few weeks! 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
After-school clubs and KS4 Prep for Success sessions continue – head to our website to find out what’s on next 
week. Please also refer to the calendar on your Weduc app. This gives you all the upcoming events for the rest of 
the academic year and is regularly updated. 
 

Tuesday 26 September Duke of Edinburgh Parent/Carer Information Evening (5 – 7pm) 

Thursday 28 September Friends of Priory Launch Event 

Monday 2 October Year 10 & 11 RE Trip (Bristol) 

Friday 13 October Staff Training Day (school closed to students) 

 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please get in touch with the school directly and we will be happy 
to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr Markoutsas 
Principal 
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